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Greetings to all my fellow brothers and sisters! Summertime is vastly approaching,
kids are out of school, and parents are looking for events to take the family to so
that means things are hopping. It’s your opportunity to get your Auxiliary’s name
out there to the general public and let them know you are alive and willing to offer a
helping hand. That’s what this program is about and will be one of the main
programs this coming year to report on for your circle of achievement award. I
look forward to seeing the pictures of your auxiliary helping those in your
communities. Please come to the August Dept School of Instruction in Hays,
August 12" at the local VFW Post to get the new information for this coming year.
Throw all your old paperwork and forms away from previous years and I will give
your District President a new packet of information for your chairman to use. Let’s
get out there and utilize this time to get your Auxiliary’s a name and a face familiar
to those that surround you in town.
4 Program Goals for 2023-24
» To better understand what is considered Auxiliary Outreach and what is NOT
e Utilize the MALTA Member Resources

» Ways to look for opportunities to volunteer
» Making the Auxiliary Logo a symbol seen every week in your towns

Have a great summer and remember to get your helping hands out
there in your communities!

Linda Vann-Owens, Dept Auxiliary Outreach Chairman
PO BOX 113, Wakefield, KS 67487 Lvannowens@aol.com 785-307-2530




